
an assessment of the issues as they affect the Corporation and its financial plan, particularly 
its attempts to achieve the new financial self-sufficiency targets.

Postal administrations in the United Kingdom, Australia and New Zealand have been 
requested to pay income taxes to their governments; we see no reason why this question 
should not be examined with a view to implementation in this country. The Committee 
therefore recommends that:

The Government of Canada examine the feasibility of requiring Canada Post 
to pay corporate income tax.
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